
 
 
 
June 14, 2022 
 
 
Dear Welcome Bag Volunteers: 
 
Thank you for assisting your association at FMCA's 105th International Convention presented by Blue Ox.  
 
You will be contacted directly by the Welcome Bag Captain, Roze Harper. If you are on the 
grounds with the Advance Crew, the packing of the welcome bags will occur on Saturday, August 
20, at the south end of Pavilion 4 at 9:00 a.m. If you have not been scheduled for a distribution shift, 
you may do so at this time.  
 
Greeter volunteers will be assigned shifts for distribution only. You will be assigned a later date of 
entry. 
 
Volunteers will be needed at distribution locations in the Welcome Area at Lancaster Event Center on 
Sunday, Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday, August 21, 22, 23, and 24. The welcome bags will be handed 
to each RV as they are staged to be parked.  
 
For Distribution, bring a chair and water, please dress for the weather conditions, and bring your happy 
smiles! 
 
There will be a volunteer appreciation at evening entertainment on Friday, August 26, 2022.  Please wear 
your hat or visor to evening entertainment. 
 
Thank you for your participation.  We are looking forward to working with you in Lincoln. 
 

WELCOME BAGS/GREETER 
 

Captain:  Roze Harper, F475161     
      Ma.secretary.fmca@gmail.com    

Cell: 608-377-1496      
 
Sincerely, 
 
Barbara Feiler 
Events Manager 
 
Enc: Volunteer credential(s) 
 
cc:       Convention File; Doug Uhlenbrock, Director of Events; Julia Chesnut, Volunteer Coordinator 
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